
Athens, 9 October 2015 

The President 

Dear President, 

With regards to the upcoming EPP Statutory Congress in Madrid on 21-22 October, I would 

like to inform you that Nea Demokratia has decided to nominate Mrs. Dora Bakoyannis as a 

candidate for the position of Vice President of the EPP. 

Due to the fact that Greece is facing the hardest crisis in its modern history, the political role 

of Nea Demokratia, the pro-European political force of the Country, is becoming even more 

crucial in the following years. For this reason I believe it is imperative that Nea Demokratia 

should have a strong voice in the Presidium of EPP. 

Our candidature is proof that for Nea Demokratia it is our political family, the EPP, that we 

partner with to bring Greece back on track. This is why we nominate Mrs Dora Bakoyannis, 

our former Minister of Foreign Affairs and current member of the Greek Parliament and the 

Council of Europe and one of the most experienced political figures of our Party in European 

and International Affairs. 

I kindly ask you to support her candidacy at the elections at the EPP Congress in Madrid. 

We will gladly be at your disposal for further information you may wish regarding the 

candidacy of Mrs Bakoyannis. 

I look forward to meeting you at the EPP Congress in Madrid. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vangelis Meimarakis 

President of Nea Demokratia        


